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From: Derek Allington [ozarch@ozemail.com.au]
 
Sent: Thursday, 3 September 200912:01 PM
 
To: NSW Redistribution .
 
Subject: OBJECTION TO PROPOSED FEDERAL ELECTORAL BOUNDARIES
 

Dear Sir, 

OBJECTION TO PROPOSED FEDERAL ELECTORAL BOUNDARIES 

As a family of 4 adults we wish to object to the proposed Federal electoral boundary changes, 
specifically removing Cremorne from North Sydney and placing it in Warringah . 

We not only live next to North Sydney, but some of us work in Kirribilli/Milsons Point and we all 
use North Sydney for our social and cultural activities . Most importantly, North Sydney is our local 
council area and the Warringah Expressway is not a dividing feature as is evidenced by the recent 
construction of a new cycleway and separate footbridge that now span the freeway. 

It is only on rare occasions that any of us cross the Spit Bridge and we certainly couldn't claim to 
share any community interest with people living far away in, say, Forestville or Allambie Heights . 

With kind regards, 

Derek Allington 
Ros Allington 
Claire Allington 
Catherine Allington 
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